
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dear Parents and Year 5 children, 
 
Peridot has entered the summer term! We 
are looking forward to an exciting but short 
half-term. 
 
Homework (maths and spellings) will still be 
set every Friday with a deadline of the 
following Friday. Mrs Doran’s literacy group 
will follow their procedure. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Rushton (teacher); Mrs Durnin (class 
TA); Mrs Farley (1:1 TA) and Miss Shepherd 
(1:1 TA) 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

In arts, we will be exploring… 

 

. South and West African music 
 
 

 

In history, we will be  

learning about the history  

of British crime and  

punishment, including 
a trip to Lincoln Castle to 

learn more about Victorian  

crime and punishment! 

As scientists, we will… 
 

. learn about the properties 
and changes of materials 
 

As mathematicians, we will  

focus on….. 

 
. decimals and percentages 

 

. perimeter and area 

 

. shape 

 

. statistics 
 

  
 

As readers, we will… 
 
. aim to read at home every 

night  

. read The Secret Garden and 
Dick Turpin: Legends and Lies. 
 
 
 
 
 

In French, we will be exploring…. 
 

. verbs in a  
French week 
 
                           
 
 

As sportspeople, we will…  
. start swimming lessons (on 
Tuesday 6th May) 

 
 
. learn how to play kickball! 
                    

Winchelsea Primary School 

‘All individuals matter’  
 

As authors, we will… 

 

. explore discursive writing  

. write narratives  

. write diary entries 

            
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


